
Department of Health and Rehabilitation Sciences 

Kick-starting dialogue on Decolonisation of Curriculum 

2nd announcement 

Hello everyone, 

On Wednesday 13th of April 2016, the Department of Health and Rehab Sciences will be 

having a discussion on what Decolonisation of curriculum is, why it is essential and the need 

for kick-starting the dialogue. This will be a student-led discussion. With that being said, we 

specially invite you, the students from across the university, to come and engage on your 

experiences with regards to the curriculum. In addition, we invite the academic staff to join 

us in this discussion, the first in a series of open discussions in the Department of Health and 

Rehabilitation Sciences to discuss issues about curriculum transformation/decolonisation of 

curriculum, and how the education programs in our department may be impacted.  

Some of the initial speakers will include students from each of the four undergraduate 

programs – Audiology, Occupational Therapy, Physiotherapy, and Speech and Language 

Pathology. In addition, there will be a student from the MBChB program. However, all 

students present will also have the opportunity to speak about their experiences.  

Time: 16h00-17h00 

Venue: Grote Schuur Hospital Lecture Theatre 2 

*15h45-16h00: Tea/Coffee/Cool drinks will be served in the lecture theatre lobby 

In case you need additional information, please contact any of the following for assistance – 

John Ngwenyama NGWJOH003@myuct.ac.za 

Philip Dambisya DMBPHI001@myuct.ac.za 

Prof Amosun seyi.amosun@uct.ac.za 
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